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The following is attributable to Deputy Spokesperson Robert Palladino:

Secretary Michael R. Pompeo spoke today with Foreign Minister Kang of the
Republic of Korea. Secretary Pompeo and Foreign Minister Kang discussed the
U.S.-DPRK summit in Hanoi. The two sides agreed to continue to closely
coordinate on the denuclearization of the DPRK.
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